
From: Harvey Flinder 

Sent: 06 June 2023 21:00 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: 2022/3853/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
RE: Application to build a Ferris wheel at Camden Lock. 
 
 
I wish to object in the strongest terms to the above application. 
 
Camden Lock is many things but it is not an amusement park or a fair ground or a 
circus.  You well know the area attracts tens of thousands of tourists every year . 
They come because of its unique cultural composition not despite it.  To even 
consider wrecking its unique atmosphere indicates a gross insensitivity and a lack of 
cultural awareness. 
 
If a Ferris Wheel is OK then why not dodgems or a Ghost Train or whatever.  It is so 
obviously inappropriate that a letter such as this should never be needed. 
 
I am not against Big Wheels, the London Eye has rightly taken it's place as a 
landmark and a focal point for national celebrations. It replaced a poor piece of 
architecture on the banks of the Thames.  Good call. But one in Camden Lock - no 
way. 
 
Please reject this and any similar applications in the future and do all in your power 
to maintain this special site of street culture. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
H. Flinder 
Camden Resident. 
 


